
 

Ebenezer Homecoming 2018 

We would like to officially invite you to join us May 5th & 6th for Homecoming 2018!  It will 
be an exciting opportunity to get together with current and previous members to share 
your memories of Ebenezer - fun, fellowship, music and (of course) food! 

This letter is being sent to you to be shared with others, so please help spread the word 
by extending this invitation to your friends, children, grandchildren, etc.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, including a copy of this invitation to forward to others, visit our 
website at www.ebenezeronline.ca or call Susan at the Church at 905 477-4365. 

To help us plan for these events, please RSVP by either sending an e-mail to 
ebenezer5000@gmail.com or calling Susan at 905 477-4365, indicating the number of 
family members who will be attending each event: 

 

   

 

 

 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you at Ebenezer Homecoming 2018! 

EVENTS INCLUDE: 

Saturday, May 5
th

 1:00 – 4:00 pm OPEN HOUSE 

- Drop in for refreshments, see old friends & make new ones  
- Enjoy 2 mini-concerts by the Aurora United Church Hand Bell Quartet 
- Reminisce in our beautifully restored Heritage Church  

Saturday, May 5
th

 7:30 MUSIC CONCERT 

- Enjoy Murphy & the choir as they present some terrific music   

Sunday, May 6
th

 10:00 Church Service 

- Worship with others who have “come home” to Ebenezer 
- Chat with former ministers  

Sunday, May 6
th

 12:00   BARBEQUE 

- Relax with your friends as you enjoy a catered lunch 

Name of Family __________________________ 

 Open House   _____   plan to attend  

 Concert    _____   plan to attend 

Church Service    _____   plan to attend 

BBQ      _____   plan to attend 

 

http://www.ebenezeronline.ca/
mailto:ebenezer5000@gmail.com

